
      

Administrative Correction  
6 CCR 1007-1 Part 22 

 
 
6 CCR 1007-1 Part 22, TN 2020-00440:  
The revisions to 6 CCR 1007-1 Part 22 related to this tracking number will become 
effective on October 15th. However, recently, the Division received a letter from the 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) informing them of a minor change to the federal 
rule equivalent to this one in a provision that the Division just updated. Specifically, the 
NRC updated the mailstop where fingerprints must be mailed.  
 
Correction: 
At Section 22.11.3 A, please change “T-8B20” to “T-07D04M” 
 
Rationale: 
This is a minor technical change, and the Division was only just made aware of it. It is 
not a substantive change and it will benefit readers, as leaving the incorrect mailstop will 
cause confusion and create misinformation. The board adopted what was before them 
in August, but they intended to adopt the correct mailstop, which was changed 
immediately after adoption. Changing this will rectify this issue. 
 
 


